




From: McWilliams, Katherine
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Bethel Oaks Permit Transfer
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 1:00:29 PM
Attachments: Bethel Oaks Sewer Permit Transfer dtd 10_13_16.pdf

Amy,
 
Attached is a permit transfer form for 4875-WR-1.  It has not been processed yet.
 
Thanks,
Katherine McWilliams
Engineer
ADEQ, Office of Water Quality
501-682-0651
 

From: Trotta, Jacqueline 
Sent: Monday, October 17, 2016 1:11 PM
To: Ungerank, Colby; McWilliams, Katherine
Cc: Solaimanian, Jamal; Johnson, Miles; Alan Risley (cabnet4u05@yahoo.com)
Subject: FW: Bethel Oaks Permit Transfer
 
Katherine/Colby-please see attached permit transfer form.
 
Thanks,
 
Jacqueline Trotta
Enforcement Analyst
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, AR 72118
501-682-0632
 
 
 

From: Alan Risley [mailto:cabnet4u05@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Friday, October 14, 2016 3:16 PM
To: Trotta, Jacqueline
Subject: Fw: Bethel Oaks Permit Transfer
 
Here is the transfer letter.  
 

On Friday, October 14, 2016 3:15 PM, Janet Risley <janet@cobblestonehomes.info> wrote:
 

Here’s the transfer.
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Janet Risley
Cobblestone Homes
Office 479-251-1111
Fax 479-251-9911
Cell 479-651.3164

“Associate yourself with people of good quality, for it is better to be alone
than in bad  company.” – Booker T. Washington

 
 
 


